BLI: Notice of changing the location of Member Company belonging to Bao Long Insurance Corporation
On 10 May 2019, Bao Long Insurance Corporation announced the Notice No.1501/ 2019/ TB- BL on changing the location of Member Company belonging to the Bao Long Insurance Corporation as follows: 

Contents: 

      Bao Long Insurance Corporation notices the change in the location of Member Company belonging to the Bao Long Insurance Corporation as follows: 
· Change the location of Bao Long Dong Nai Insurance Company 

+ Old address: No.176 Vo Thi Sau, Thong Nhat Ward, Bien Hoa City, Dong Nai Province 

+ New address: No.BN4 LK20 Road N1, Kp6, Thong Nhat Ward, Bien Hoa City, Dong Nai Province 

      Bao Long Insurance Corporation notices this content to Office, Customers and the whole employees and staff of Bao Long to know.  

